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Dear Transportation Commission,

I would like to voice my support for the Shared Streets program as well as the 20 is Plenty
program. I live on Sherman between Brearly and Ingersoll and thought that last year's closing
of part of Sherman was fantastic. Many, many people were out and about and were able to
socially distance and use the street more safely. Please keep it up!

Also, I am in support of the 20 is Plenty trial program. I would love to see how the 20 mph
speed limit changes things for the area designated for Tenney-Lapham. I also would love to
see Sherman Ave reduced to 20 MPH, as well. Despite having speed bumps, some people
continue to speed unsafely on our streets, and I worry (especially at the curved corner of
Sherman & Brearly) that pedestrians and/or bikers may get hurt or that cars may get into
accidents.

Thank you for considering pedestrian well-being & safety!
Regards,
Elena Duncan

1011 Sherman Ave

608-230-5943 (home)
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